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Steps To Recruiting over the year:
October - google form selmer test
November - HS band goes on elementary tour
December - MS band goes on elementary tour
Early January - Elementary Class schedule
Late Jan/Early Feb - Elementary music class visits - 2x each class
February - Transition Night with Tri-fold Recruiting Flier
April - Instrument selection

- 2 weeks prior - yard signs at the elementary schools
- Personalized invitations dropped off at elementary schools
- Next Steps Document

April/May - Finding kids that didn’t come to instrument selection
- Email
- Follow up with phone call
- Schedule individual dates to come try instruments

August (before school starts) - Instrument drive to rent/purchase equipment in
conjunction with Back to School Block Party
August (after school starts) - Beginning Band Parent Meeting

Elementary Visit Scheduling



First page of the recruiting flyer
Given to students when we visit the elementary school music classes.



Inner pages of the student Flyer
Student spotlights

Now I’m interested…what do I do next?



Last page of the student Flyer



Tri-fold recruiting flyer
Provided for Parents and Students at Transition Night



Personalized Invitations
Sent only to students who signed up for Band



Thank you to the following:

Kris Still, Associate Director at Vanston Middle School
Mike Major, Director at McDonald Middle School

North Mesquite Band Staff
West Mesquite Band Staff

Michael Stringer, Fine Arts Director

Contact Info:

Liz Shine Jennifer Borders
dshine@mesquiteisd.org jborders@mesquiteisd.org

Vanstonband.com burntorangeband.org

mailto:dshine@mesquiteisd.org
mailto:jborders@mesquiteisd.org

